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Open	Day	will	take	place	Monday	12	February	
from	2pm	to	6pm.	School	will	close	at	12:40.	

Tuesday	13	February	there	will	be	no	school	due	
to	National	Sports	Day.	

We	will	celebrate	our	School	Sports	Day	on	
Wednesday	14	February,	please	ensure	your	
child	brings	water	and	wears	a	cap	to	school.	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	
	

Reminders	

At	home	
	

There	are	lots	of	events	going	on	
around	Qatar	to	celebrate	National	

Sports	Day.		

Go	and	take	part	in	the	fun	and	
exercise	with	your	child.	

 

Next	week	we	are	learning;	
	

Ø The	importance	of	Physical	Development	
and	the	effects	of	exercise	on	our	bodies.	

Ø Talk	about	healthy	eating	and	why	we	
should	have	a	range	of	different	foods.	

Ø Linking	our	Maths	learning	to	Sports	Day,	
we	will	have	races	and	keep	scores.	

Ø We	will	continue	to	revise	our	sounds	
and	play	blending	and	segmenting	
activities.	

Top	tip:	
To	help	your	child	with	oral	blending	and	segmenting,	play	the	game	‘Simon	Says’	but	segment	the	last	word.	
For	instance,	‘Simon	Says	touch	your	h-ea-d.’	your	child	will	have	to	blend	the	word	together	and	this	will	help	

them	with	read	and	write.	

Racing	cars	in	the	outdoor	area		


